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May 7, 2021 
 

Main Dining Room 

We are pleased to announce that fully vaccinated residents may be seated together in the Main 

Dining room effective Monday, May 10.  Tables and seating will revert to pre-pandemic layout.  We 

will continue to screen residents prior to entry.  

 

Fully vaccinated residents are those who are two weeks past one-shot or two-shot series. Currently, 

the Moderna and Pfizer vaccines are two-shot series.  The J&J is a one-shot series.  

 

All residents must mask until seated at their table.  Residents may choose to mask when going to the 

buffet. 

 

Any resident not feeling well should stay home. 

 

Residents who are not fully vaccinated may still dine.  We will seat them in the Private Dining 

Room and dining staff will bring all food to their table. 

 

Our next vaccination date for residents will be May 14.  Please contact me as soon as possible if you 

are interested in being vaccinated.  I can be reached at extension 8467. 

 

Meal Delivery 

Residents may have meals delivered for the evening meal between the hours of 4:30-5:30 p.m.  Meal 

Delivery fee of $6.55 will be re-implemented starting May 24th.   

 

Café 

Residents may continue to pick up meals, groceries and grab and go items from the café from 8 a.m. 

to 6 p.m. 

 

Bus Transportation 

Busses will no longer have rider limits starting Monday, May 10.  Masking required. 

 

Resident Group Activities 

I will be meeting with department heads next week to review opportunities for further resuming 

resident group activities. 

 

 

 

 


